
 
 

March 2017  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

YEAR 10 PARENTS’ MEETING 
 

There will be a meeting for the parents of all pupils in Year 10 at 4.30pm on Friday 31st March 
2017 in Big School. This will provide you with an opportunity to assess your child’s initial 
progress in his/her chosen GCSE subjects in discussion with teachers and tutors. The latest 
report, sent at the end of last term, will have highlighted strengths and weaknesses and it is 
useful to be able to discuss these at an early stage. It is, therefore, important that your child 
accompanies you to this meeting.  
 
I would be grateful if you could indicate on the proforma below if you are able to attend or not 
and return to my secretary by Wednesday 29th March or email to hmsecretary@ellesmere.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
YEAR 10 PARENTS’ MEETING 

 
I/We will/will not be attending the Year 10 Parents’ Meeting (delete as appropriate). 
 
Signed………………………………………………………  
 
Pupil’s Name…………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Please return to the Headmaster’s Secretary by Wednesday 29th March 2017.  
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